
 
 

 

 

North Elementary School  

Weekly Memo for Parents 

October 14, 2019 
 

October 13-19 is National Gifted Education Week. Florida Department of Education is recognizing 

this week as a time to celebrate continued commitment to rigorous gifted education within our 

districts. Thank you Mrs. Kristi Nolte for everything that you do with our gifted students! 

 

Monday, October 14 

Teacher Work Day - No Students 

 

Tuesday, October 15 

2nd Grade to Dolly Hand 

D.A.R.E. in 5th grade  

NES Band Parent Meeting 5 PM in the music room 

 

Wednesday, October 16 

D.A.R.E. in 5th grade 

 

Thursday, October 17 Think Pink Thursday - Wear pink today to 

support the fight against breast cancer 

KG grade APTT at 7:45 AM 

School Board photo shoot in 4th grade classrooms 

D.A.R.E. in 5th grade 

District Advisory Committee meeting 6 PM 

 

Friday, October 18 

The Successful Student Guide is sent home today! Look for it in your child’s backpack. 

NES Chorus Tryouts 3:30-5:30 PM 

 



 
Upcoming Dates 

October 21 3rd Grade Awards 8:30 AM 

October 22 Report Card Day 

4th and 5th Grade Awards 8:30 AM and 9:15 AM 

Straight A’s Golden Corral Trip (grades 3-5) 

October 23 World Unity Day - Wear Orange 

3rd and 4th grade to Dolly Hand 

October 25 Health Screenings 

November 1 Spooktacular Costume Party - no gory costumes please!  

 

 

 

School Reminders 

 

● October is National Bullying Prevention Month. During grade level assemblies, our 

students are learning about the signs of bullying, and what to do when they see someone 

being bullied.  

 



 

 

● Tutorials on Florida Standards are available at ​http://www.floridastudents.org/​. Check out 

these great resources for extended learning at all grade levels! 

 

● The opt-out forms for health screenings were sent home last week. Please return the form 
if you ​do not​ want your child to participate. 
 

● Important message from the Bus Garage: Hoodies are not to be over the heads and tied 
up when students are on the bus. Drivers need to know who is on the bus, and students 
need to see traffic and where they are going. 

 

 

● Lunch and breakfast are free to all of our students! We encourage all students to take 

advantage of this wonderful program and start their day with a healthy breakfast! 

 
● Reports ​concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or criminal activities, 

or the threat of these activities, can be made to appropriate public safety agencies and 
school officials using the following link: 
https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html 

 
 

Let’s make this a great week! 

 Go Tigers! 

 

Dr. Tuuli Robinson 

Principal of North Elementary School 

Phone: (863) 462-5100 

E-mail:  ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us 
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